
To: Laura Gill 

From: Supervisor Briggs 

CC: Lou Green 

Date: 511 012007 

Re: Finnon Lake 

I was notified today, that the Proposition 50 grant application for $600,000 for the restoration of Finnon 
Lake, was not approved. This is my request to pull Item 36, on the May 15 agenda. 

There will be attempts by myself and our state legislators to appeal and seek reconsideration for the 
grant application. Mark Egbert with RCD and Karl Weiland with the Fish and Game Commission, will 
continue to coordinate this effort along with my office. 
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